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Comments: | am writing in favor of the proposed logging and prescribed fire in the telephone gap project. When
done in a responsible manner, both of these will have enormous positive impacts on game and non-game
species as well as the health of the overall forest. looking at the project as a whole, only a small percentage has
prescribed logging treatments which will help to increase diversity in our national forest.

Thanks for your enormous amount of effort put into this plan to date and keep up the good work.



